
Memo 
 
Regarding Treasurer’s proposed build out, 3rd floor, East End 
 
I see no code violations or readily identifiable safety issues with the proposed 
remodel, so long as required signage, such as “EXIT” signage are properly 
moved and updated with the remodel.  
 
However, I recommend that the door from the breakroom to the main 3rd floor 
hallway be retained for exit egress. 
 
 
Bradley Hermes 
Safety Program Manager 
Oklahoma County 


